
November 3. 2023

Dear Committee on Health and Human Relations Chair and Members:

It is with great pleasure and pride that after working with former Alderman Roderick Sawyer, Alderperson Stephanie
Coleman, corresponding with City of Chicago Procurement Office, Community residents, Community Leaders, Clergy
and more we are submitting written comment to officially request that reparations be included in the City of Chicago
2024 Budget. 

Hundreds of Black people across the city participated in a community poll town hall meetings and surveys asking about
reparations in the city of Chicago. With overwhelming average number in the 80% stated they agreed with reparations
for an Office of the Descendants of Enslaved Africans, Commission/Taskforce, Reparative Basic Income/Jobs, contracts
etc. to bridge the wealth gap and creating a new slavery era disclosure and redress ordinance. Our report is schedule to
be released later this month.

Black people are active and watching to see the outcome on so many issues pertaining to their communities. Please see
the following Restore 2024 Plan to include $23.2M in the 2024 Budget for Reparations. If there are any question please
contact us via email at cwcrcommission@gmail.com.

We need your support and your vote to make Reparations a reality in 2024.

La Kisha Latham, Secretary Treasurer

cwcrcommission@gmail.com
info@cwcrc.org
www.chicagoreparations.org
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Note: $100,000.00 has been included for Administrative expenses to disburse payments to receipents, communicate with participants and delegate 
agencies, as well as conduct research for the measurability of results and success.
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